
Pharmacists’ Syndicate, Chamber of Commerce threaten to boycott 13 drugs over profit 
margin cuts  

The Pharmacists’ Syndicate and the Chamber of Commerce’s Pharmacists’ Division have called 
for an urgent meeting with the health minister and the head of the Central Administration for 
Pharmaceutical Affairs to reconsider the decision to reduce pharmacies’ profit share in some 
drugs from 25% to 20%. Meanwhile, 13 Pharmacists’ Syndicate branches have decided to 
boycott 13 drugs manufactured by companies that applied the profit share cut decision.    


